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Tarra Jolly

From: Gary Roberts
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 8:17 AM
To: Tarra Jolly
Subject: another opposition email from the same person for W-3373

 
 

From: Kemona McCarter  
Sent: Sunday, July 08, 2018 7:41 PM 
To: prussmail@gmail.com 
Cc: Robert Clark; Gary Roberts 
Subject: Fwd: Zoning Docket W‐3373 

 
Good Evening Ms. Russ, 
 
Thank you for contacting Council Member Clark & me.  Via this email response, I am also sharing your email 
with the Planning staff member who is working with the referenced case, Gary Roberts.  
 

Kemona M. McCarter 
Community Assistance Liaison 
West and Northwest Wards 
Office of Community Assistance 
336.462.2389 
kemonam@cityofws.org 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Penny Russ <prussmail@gmail.com> 
Date: July 8, 2018 at 3:44:11 PM EDT 
To: robertc@cityofws.org, kemonam@cityofws.org 
Subject: Zoning Docket W-3373 

Mr. Clark, 
 
I am copying your community assistance liaison, Kemona McCarter here. Thank you both for 
what you do for Winston-Salem and its citizens. I am proud to be a resident and I thank you for 
your service. 
 
I am contacting you concerning Zoning Docket W-3373 as I am one of the residents withing 500' 
of the site of Zoning request W-3373. 
 
I would like to state my disapproval of this request. 
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My home is across the street from the administrative office of the Messiah Moravian church, the 
property owner making the zoning request so that the church can put up a new sign. The church 
is a fine neighbor, and I am sensitive to the fact that they may indeed need to update their 
signage.  
 
However, I feel very strongly that the kind of sign they propose to install would be a very bad 
choice in our neighborhood. In fact I think it wouldn't even be appropriate in the area further 
down Peace Haven at the Robinhood Road intersection. Even among all the retail establishments 
at that intersection, that kind of sign would be out of place.  
 
I do not believe the fact that I can not attend the meetings at which this topic will be discussed 
should in any way give lesser weight to my opinion on this matter. I believe I and all my fellow 
neighbors should have equal input into the matter whether we attend the meetings or not. 
 
As you are my representative, I respectfully ask that you encourage the Planning Board to 
NOT ALLOW this zoning change. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Penny Russ 
798 Hertford Road 
Winston-Salem, NC 27104 


